
PAUANUI COMMUNITY MENZ SHED INC 
Contacts :-    Rob Jackson-Potter 0272 861410,             Bill Witt 0219 35705


                                          jakpot49@gmail.com                         wrwitt@outlook.co.nz


Our Menzshed was established after an 
inaugural meeting of like minded men in 
December 2012. A steering committee was 
formed, an Incorporated Charitable Trust 
negotiated and Rules/Constitution prepared.

To date (7/21) we have a membership of 72, 
increased from the original 12.


We leased a small building from the Pauanui Sports & 
Recreation Club (PSRC) in Sheppard Avenue, Pauanui. A 
considerable amount of small plant and tools have been 
donated by widows local residents alike who no longer 
have regular use of such ‘handyman’ equipment. Such 
items varied in condition but helped the shed in those 
early years.


We were able to negotiate with the PSRC a lease of a 
larger building a couple of years ago which was 
necessary for our development and membership 
growth. We have almost outgrown this already. 
Approximately 90% of work is carried out for the 
community in the local area. In 2020 we completely 
restored the local Mini Putt, fully repaired the Primary 
School playground buildings, built a Pontoon adjacent 
to the local jetty for swimmers & created a Seating/barbecue area on the 
foreshore.

Importantly we do not undertake projects or compete with local businesses 
or tradespeople. Weekly operations, Tuesdays, 9.00am to 12.00pm. 
Sheddies from throughout the Menzshed Movement are always welcome, 
we encourage visiting from fellow Sheddies as well as prospective 
members. 


We’re a friendly lot.
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